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SPRING FLOODING PREPARATION 

As spring approaches and with concerns about flooding this year, 

the Town Board is asking all residents to plan ahead. Have an extra 

sump pump on hand, a generator if needed, filled sandbags, update 

your insurance policy, clean out ditches and maintain open 

drainage areas. Steve Dart, chairman, is the contact person for the 

Town and liaison with the county. (920-609-8323) 

The town can purchase filled sand bags from the County at a cost 

of $0.60 per bag so if any one would like to get some, let Steve 

know the number you need.  
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Please be mindful of your recycling – we accept plastics, tin, 

glass and paper, but we do NOT accept plastic bags.  So, if you 

bring your recyclables in a plastic bag of some sort, you need to 

take those bags back and recycle them at a drop off site elsewhere.  

Do not put them in the recycling bins. 
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SUGARBUSH RUMMAGE SALE INFO 

The 2020 Sugarbush/Humboldt Rummage Sale will take place 

April 3rd and 4th.  If you are interested in participating please 

contact adax77@gmail.com or lzingler01@gmail.com by  

March 10th. 
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CENSUS 2020 

Reminder that 2020 is a census year. You should all be aware that 

if you do not return the initial form, you will be contacted by mail 

and or in person to get those forms completed.  Help the census 

workers and return those forms asap! 

 

 



Reminder that all dogs should be registered with the Town. Please 

contact Jeanne Conard, treasurer for the Town at 920-845-5459 

with any questions and/or to get your dog registered. 

 
If anyone would like to receive this newsletter by email, please contact Judy Baierl at 

baierl05@centurytel.net  (that is an ell, not a one, in my email) 

mailto:baierl05@centurytel.net

